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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:13 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Our Buffalo River

 

From: Jim McMains <jwmac2@swbell.net> 
Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2024 3:20 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Our Buffalo River  
  
Dears Sirs:  
 

We love the Buffalo and we strongly expect our State government and agencies who represent us to 
respect that. Our opinion is: 
 

We support a permanent moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
We oppose issuing any new permits for swine CAFOs in the BRW. 
Please void the four non-operational permits currently located in the BRW, so they cannot be reactivated 
in the future. 
 
 
 
James and Teresa McMains 
111 Alsace Cv 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72223 
501 837 2810 
 


